
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 April 2007 

17. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ CONFERENCE 2007 
 
 Consideration was given to a report seeking nominations from the Board to appoint a representative(s) 

to attend the New Zealand Community Boards’ Conference 2007 in Auckland. 
 
 The Board resolved that the matter lie on the table until its March meeting when information on the 

conference programme would be available. 
 
 


